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Executive Member For g OltOI'll
Looked After Children and OuHCI
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Director Of Chief Report No:
Executive’'s Department
Kate Smith Tele No: 33 1025

Monitoring of Executive Member Decisions

This report does not contain information which warrants
its consideration in the absence of the press and
members of the public,

To provide the Executive Member with an up to date
report relating to previously taken decisions by the
Executive Member.

The Executive Member is requested to note the report.

Leader/Executive Member Monitoring Officer

This Report contains up to date monitoring information
relating to previously taken decisions by the Executive
Member.
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DECISION MONITORING

EXECUTIVE MEMBER FOR LOOKED AFTER CHILDREN AND

SAFEGUARDING
DATE OF | yTEM AND DECISION ACTION/
MEETING PROGRESS
29t June The Protection of Children in England: Action
Plan
The Executive Member ENDORSED -
'Iglhe Protection of Children in England Action A progress report
an will be brought to a
future meeting
towards the end of
2009.
29t June Bolton Young People’s Substance Misuse
Needs Assessment Treatment Plan
The Executive Member ENDORSED —
The Bolton Young People’s Substance
Misuse Needs Assessment and Treatment
Plan.
26th Tonge Children’s Centre Partnership
October,
2009
The Executive Member AGREED -
That the Council enter into a revised .
26th S . Negotiations around
October, | Barnerstip wi Tonge Unled Reformed | e remocelin o
2009 ! port. the building are
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underway and a
partnership
agreement is in
development.
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Rent for Use of space in Children’s Centres

The Executive Member AGREED —

(i) That the nurseries within Children’s Centre
buildings are not charged rent but pay a
service charge; and

(i) That the Hospital Trust and PCT are not
charged rent for office space for midwives and
health visitors but pay a service charge.

The midwives and
health visitors are
now relocating into
the children’s
centres and
feedback has been
very positive on the
impact on locally
accessible services.
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